
Party Lists 
 
 
In preparation for the numerous parties expected throughout the remainder of the year, the Board 
would like to remind all homeowners of guest entrance procedures at the gate. 
 
Anytime you are expecting a guest, please remember to call the guardhouse with the visitors 
name prior to their arrival.  If a guest arrives at the guardhouse and you have not called them in, 
the guard must make contact with you or they will be denied access. Anytime the guard has to 
contact the house to confirm the arrival of a guest, it backs up other vehicles attempting to enter 
the community.   
 
Additionally, if you are expecting a number of guests, exceeding 5 vehicles, YOU MUST 
PROVIDE A WRITTEN LIST (preferably alphabetized) of the invited guests.  It is important that 
you give the guard advance notice as indicated on the Party Procedure Policy attached to this 
newsletter.  Please be advised that if you do not provide a written list of guests, the guards will 
deny access to guests after they have called your home for 12 people. 
 
Please be considerate of your neighbors, and their guests, and remember to comply with these 
guidelines. 
  


